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Dear All Current & Future LJHS Parents, 
 
Lincoln Junior High School is excited to be entering the third year of our 1:1 Chromebook initiative during 
the 2018-2019 school year. Our mission continues to be changing the way students learn and how 
teachers present lessons at LJHS. Everyone remains excited about the direction we are moving, and it is 
evidenced by the way our students and staff have responded to utilizing this technology in their 
classrooms the past few years.  
 
With that said, please be aware there is some additional cost associated with using this technology. The 
purpose of this letter is to make sure that all parents understand they will be required to pay a $25.00 
technology fee ​annually​ in addition to their regular registration fees. This specific technology fee is used to 
provide a warranty that covers the cost of any accidental damage, normal wear & tear, etc. This ensures 
that the device your child is using, always functions as needed for educational use. Please keep in mind, 
however, that additional fees may be applied if your child does not properly care for their device.  
 
 
**Please understand you will be required to pay a $25.00 technology fee each year your child attends 
the junior high during school registration.** 
 
 
Lincoln Junior High School takes great pride in preparing our students for the future. We look forward to 
providing this tool for our students and will be happy to answer any questions or concerns that you may 
have. Please feel free to contact me at (217) 732-3535.  You may also contact Barb Coffey at 
bcoffey@lincoln27.net​ for technology support or technology related questions. 
 
  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Michael Workman 
LJHS Principal 
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